
SAVE THE DATE!  

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 6TH AT 7:00PM 

(SNOW DATE JANUARY 7TH) 

TRUMBULL HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM 

 

Brought to you 

by the following 

sponsors: 

2016 Superintendent’s College and 

Career Readiness Forum 

 

“Explore the Available Opportunities” 

This forum was exceptionally well received by more than 

500 attendees last year. The Forum, for Grade 8 – 12 
students and parents, will offer insights on steps to take 

now to prepare for success throughout high school, as 

well as college and beyond. 
 

With two guest speakers representing the college and 

work worlds and a panelist of present and past THS 

students, the Forum will provide examples and 
demonstrate the benefits of extending classroom 

instruction to activities outside of school hours by 
highlighting the alignment between THS learning 
experiences and readiness for success at college and 

career levels. 
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